
 

Thank you for the positive feedback we have received about Friday Forecast.  Please    

remember this is a reminder.  Dates are published on the back of newsletters and events 

can also be found on our website. 

Events In the Coming Week  

 Tuesday 27th November - PTA Meeting in the Conker Room - 7.30pm                

 Please come along and help us prepare for the Christmas Fair.  Time is running out and 

 there is still lots to organise.  

 Wednesday 28th November - Christingle and Coffee Morning from 8.50am    

 Please join us from 8.50 for coffee in the central area.  Offers to help would be             

 appreciated.  KS1 and Foundation parents Christingle will run 9.00-9.30 and then KS2 

 Christingle service will run from 9.30-10.00.  Coffee will finish at 10.00am. 

 Thursday 29th November - Football Match                                                               

 Match home to Colleton Primary School.  Parents are welcome to watch.  Please enter 

 the school via the school office.  The match should be finished by 4.30pm. 

 Family Friday - 8.40-9.00                                                                                           

 Runs every week unless advised elsewhere 

 Friday 30th November - Cross Country Race at Ludgrove School                   

 Please return slips to the school office.  

 Saturday 1st December - PTA Christmas Fair - 11.00-2.00pm                          

 Thank you so much for the donations received to support our fair.  There are some great 

 items to be won.  We are still a bit short of support on the day to help man the stalls or 

 tidy up after.  If you can help, please shout out on one of our PTA Facebook posts, or 

 add your name and details to the rota left in the school office.  If you have any table  

 cloths to donate or lend, they would also be appreciated.  Please leave in the wrapping 

 box in reception.  We will also do a reminder next week.  We are also looking for cake 

 donations on Friday 30th to support the café on the day.  Please leave cakes at the 

 school office.  Thank you again for your continued support.  

 Remember to check your email next Friday for your Friday Forecast and you can always 
 email if you have any questions - admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk 

 

         Final amount raised £284.40 
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